Objectives for joint finance and HR session
One of the most crucial aspects of the relationship between the HR/Payroll module and Finance is feeding payrolls overly correctly.  This includes ensuring gross pay, deductions, and net pay are all posted to the correct accounts.  

This visit will focus on the rule forms on the position control side that direct the feed to Finance.

Members from each team will be present to see how the other side operates and this will be the time to decide on who will be doing what.  

NTRFINI is the interface rule form and controls how payrolls will be fed.  HR has already reviewed this form, but this visit will allow for Finance to see the form also and with the Finance consultant present, answer any questions related to rule classes.

We will also look at the fringe options.  This will determine how fringes are calculated, expensed, and charged back to the department.

We will run a payroll with one employee and feed it over to finance so the teams can see how the results post.

If any errors occur during the posting process, we will review how to troubleshoot them on both the HR/Payroll side and Finance side.

The chart of accounts will need to be in place prior to January 2010.  If parallel payrolls are to begin in the fall, customary testing involves feeding them over to finance.  This visit will help prepare both sides for those parallels.
The week of 28-SEP-2009 will be focused on fiscal year end training.  This will address salary table maintenance, rolling of positions, encumbrance processing, rule table maintenance, feeding working budget information to Finance.  

The week of 02-NOV-2009 was requested by FHDA to test fiscal year end processing.  This will ensure that everything needed for go-live is in place.  This will also allow for verification of data and corrections.  

